
April 4, 1977 

MEMO FROM THE OFFICIAL BOARD OF HIGHWAY TABERNACLE: 

A number of people have inquired as to the results of the March 31st 
hearing at the offices of the Eastern District Council, Assemblies of 
God. This is information given to us by the Executive Committee: 

At the meeting of the Executive Committee of the Eastern Dist. 
Council, Assemblies of God, on March 31st, Bob Bartlett did not 
appear to face charges after having been duly notified by the 
Committee to appear. This was the second hearing at which he 
did not appear. 

As a result of this and because of substantial evidence to the 
chafges, the Executive Committee of the Eastern District has 
dismissed Bob Bartlett as a credential holder. He can appeal 
to headquarters in Springfield within a 30-day period. 

For further information, you must wait until after the thirty-
day period. 

We ask you to be much in prayer for the future of Highway Tabernacle. 
Be sure to be with us in our PRAYER MEETING on APRIL 15th. Remembbr 
the Scripture, No weapon that is formed against thee shall prosper. 

Sincerely, 

THE OFFICIAL BOARD OF HIGHWAY TABERNACLE 

Ruth C. Muir, Church Clerk 


